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REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY
Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ

email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk
Telephone: 01952 327170
Kitchen: 01952 327257

Nursery:  01952 327253
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3rd February 2023



Dear Parents and Carers
As part of our work on ‘Changes’ from the Stone Age, the Year 3 children will be visiting Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre. This will provide the children with the opportunity to experience what life was like through hands-on activities including cave painting using soil pigments, planning a mammoth hunt and testing out how you would hunt around the meadows (communication, team work), spinning of wool, grinding of wheat and building with wattle and daub. 
The children will visit on Wednesday 22th March 2023 and will leave school at approximately 9am. They will leave Craven Arms at 1.30pm and we expect them to arrive back to school at 2.30pm (traffic permitting).

The organisers advise that for full enjoyment of the activities, it is vital that the children wear old long trousers/joggers (which they can get dirty) to enable them to move safely through the woods. Shorts and sandals are not suitable. We ask that they wear their school polo shirt and jumper/cardigan, together with a waterproof coat and suitable footwear.. Depending on the weather it may also be advisable to apply sun screen on your child before the trip, as a lot of the day is spent outside. Hayfever/travel sickness sufferers will need to take their medication before the trip. If your child has allergic reactions to lanolin in wool, wheat or face paints, please let us know.
The children will need to bring a packed lunch and non-fizzy drinks for the day. If your child would like to order a school packed lunch please complete the link below and provide a bag for them to carry their lunch in.
Microsoft form link
The cost of the trip to include the coach and entrance/workshops will be £????? per child. As you know we can only ask for voluntary contributions towards the cost and no child will be treated differently if they do not pay, however the visit can only go ahead if there is a sufficient level of voluntary contributions.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Richards and Miss Kibble
Year 3 Teachers
“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.
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